
SCHOOL STORE OPENING  
 

 

 

Friday, October 21st 
 

 The school store will be opening in October.  The school store is 

where the children can go during their lunch period and buy different items 

such as pens, pencils (scented, color & regular), note books and other school 

supplies.  They will also have school bumper stickers and holiday items for 

each month.  The store is set up in the foyer on designated days during the 

month.  The items for sale will be between $.05 and $ 3.00.   

 If you would like your child to purchase anything from the school 

store they need to bring their money in an envelope marked with their name 

and school store money.  All items will be bagged up and delivered to the 

class room before the end of the day.  At which time the items they 

purchased can go home with them. 

 The school store is always looking for donations and help to run the 

store.  If you would like to donate any items or would like to help out at the 

school store please contact Norma Tran at hnjce@yahoo.com  

 

All proceed from the school store will go to the 

“Joanne Barnes – Scholarship Fund” 

 

Thank you for your support! 
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